
”Hello! My name is Tara Evans. I am over the Youth Activities and Family Life Committee here
at St. Joseph. We have a youth ministry for the ages between 11 and 18. Whether they had to
leave early or not, I would like to say thanks to the youths that attended the first youth ministry
meeting yesterday. And thanks to the parents for bringing them. I am strongly encouraging all
the other youths fitting that age range to become a part of this committee as well. It concerns
and involves all of you! The youth will be electing their officers during their next meeting next
Sunday, October 20, 2013 immediately following their religious education classes.

This is a way for the youth to have a voice and to speak out on their behalf. This is also a
great way to perform stewardship for the church. Let’s get them started now so they may
become strong, powerful, spiritual forces in the future! Parents, we need your help! The kids
can not do this without your help. They need your support! Encourage them! Get them to the
meetings and functions that will be planned for them. Majority of them can not get themselves
there. If you have to work or have other commitments you can not get out of, let us know. We
will make other arrangements to get them there. There are five coordinators for the youth
ministry. We have: Le Rudolph, De Rudolph, Marcus DuCloux, Marshae Blackmon and Father
Sohe himself. These youths, our youths, are St. Joseph’ future! In fact, I will no longer refer to
them as St. Joseph’s Youth. I have decided to address them as St. Joseph’s Future. So when I ask
St. Joseph’s Future to meet with me, I am referring to our young ones. Let’s support them in all
that they do and attempt to achieve! Thank you!'”


